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September 24, 2003 

Mr. John L. O'Brien 
32814 Crooked Oaks Lane, Lot K-45 
Leesburg, FL 34748 

Re: Docket No. 030236-WS - Application for Authority to Transfer the Facilities of 
Pennbrooke Utilities, Inc. and Certificate Nos. 466-W and 400-S in Lake County Florida to 
Utilities, Inc. of Pennbrooke, 

Dear Mr. O'Brien: 

We received your letter dated September 18,2003 (copy attached). We sent a response to 
your concerns on June 24, 2003. We are sorry that you did not receive our letter. Attached please 
find another copy. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (850) 413-6999. 

Sincerely, 

-pj j 12J;~N' 
Richard P. Redemann, P .E. 

cc: Utilities, Inc. of Pennbrooke (Flynn) 
AUS _ ' 0 L.Rose, Sundstrom & Bentley (Friedman) I ­C F e:>

Division of Economic Regulation (Daniel, Johnson) C"?C P_ - C-

~ 

­co Office of the General Counsel (Crosby) W l 
(/) ­C R_ Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services (Bay6) , .­-~ (.'1EC -

GCl 
~ 

L()ope _ C:\wp9\030236c4.wpd I 0 .. .
S _ 

U 
I.J.

U~EC \ _ C) (J')( .->

OT1-4 0 c... 
CJ lL. 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER· 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD • TALLAHASS EE, FL 32399-0865 
An Affirmative ActionfEqual Opportunity Employer 

PSC Website: hltp://www.lloridapsc.com Intern et E-mail: contact@psc.state.n.us 

mailto:contact@psc.state.n.us
http:hltp://www.lloridapsc.com


A b J!*. 

Mr, John L. O'Brien 

Leesburg, FL 34743 
. 32814 Crooked Oaks Ln. 
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June 24,2003 

Mr. John I,. O'Brien 
32814 Crooked Oaks Lane, Lot K-45 
keesburg, FL 34748 

Re: Docket No. 030236-WS - Application for Authority to Transfer the Facilities of 
Pennbrooke Utilities, Inc. and Certificate Nos. 466-W and 400-S in Lake County Florida to 
Utilities, Inc. of Pennbrooke. 

Dear Mr. O'Brien: 

We received your letter on June 23,2003 (copy attached). We are sony that you continue 
to have pressure concerns. Thc Florida Public Service Commission does not have the equipment 
to test the water pressure. As indicated in my previous letter, the Department of Environmental 
Protection is the primary agency that has jurisdiction over pressure problems. Ms. Karen Milicic, 
inspector of the Pennbrooke's water facility for the Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
(DEP), can be contacted at (407) 894-7555 Ext  2226. If you recall, she suggested that if you believe 
you are receiving low water pressure to document the time of day and frequency, so that she can 
investigate the pressure concern. Again, thank you for your correspondence and I hope that this 
letter addresses your concerns. If you have any questions, please contact me at (850) 413-6999. 

Sincerely, 

Richard P. Redemann, P.E. 

cc: Utilities, Inc. o f  Pcnnbrooke (Rasmnuwn, FIynn) 
Rose, Sundstrom 61c Bentley (Friedman) 
Pennbrooke Utilities, h c .  (Erickson) 
Florida Department o f  Envk"ental Protection (iViXicic, Ansag) 
Division of Economic Regulation (Daniel, Johnson) 
Office of the General Counsel (Crosby) 
Division of the Commission Clerk & i2dministrative Services (Bay6) 
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